
            

                                           
Chapter Meeting 

will be held 

Friday – October 27, 2017 
 11:15 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

(2) Hour NHAP-P & BRN have been applied for  
The information provided by the speaker is for informational use only.  The San Diego Health Care Association does not endorse the 

validity of the course content. 

 

Please Note - The charge for the chapter meeting is $45.00 for CAHF Members - $60 Non-Members, 

When paying by check, please email your reservation to edw.long@gmail.com no later than 10-23-17.  

Please make check payable to SDHCA. 
 

Lunch, Chapter Meeting and Educational Component  

will be held at: 
     

Handlery Hotel – Mission Valley 

950 Hotel Circle North              

San Diego CA 92108 
 

 

Paying by check at the door?  Email reservation before 12 midnight on October 23, 2017 
 

Contact 
Name__________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 

Attending: Members______Non-Members______ 

  

Garden Salad 

Roast Pork 

Garlic Mashed Potatoes 

Braised Red Cabbage 

Rolls & Butter 

Apple Strudel 

Iced Tea & Coffee 
 

Reg Plate _____               Veg Plate  _____ 

 

To take advantage of the lower rate, registration 
must be submitted by Midnight Monday October 23, 
2017 Credit card payments are processed thru 
cvent.com  If you reserve after Oct 23rd or wait to 
register the day of the event, there will be a $15 
additional charge.    
 

Credit card payments –  

please register online through the following web link: 
   http://www.cvent.com/d/3tqkkt/4W 

 
 

 

   
                                           

 

 

“Pearls & Pitfalls of POLST and the End of Life Option Act”  
Karl Steinberg, M.D. 

John Tastad, Sharp Chaplain 

 

Dr Steinberg will discuss the appropriate use of the Physician Orders for Life-Sustaining Treatment 

(POLST) in nursing home residents.  Dr. Steinberg & Chaplain Tastad will discuss issues around the 

End of Life Option Act (EOLOA) permitting aid in dying for terminal patients that took effect in 

June 2016.   
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